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2nd November 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As a result of our ongoing involvement in Film Club, Class 1 and 2 have again been invited to attend a 
free screening of a selection of films at various venues.  Our choice this year is ‘Beauty and The Beast’ 
at Okehampton Cinema on Monday, 13th November 2017 @ 1.00 pm.   To make the best use of the 
transport arrangements, we are visiting The Museum of Dartmoor Life in Okehampton during the 
morning. 
 
We shall be leaving school at 9.15 am and returning at 4.15 pm.  Children will need to be wearing 
school uniform, have plenty to drink and a substantial packed lunch.  They may also wish to bring 
some ‘quiet’ sweets to enjoy during the film.  If your child would like a school packed lunch, please 
complete the attached and return by Wednesday, 8th November 2017. 
 
As The Friends are kindly paying for the coach the only cost to yourselves is £2 to cover the entrance 
into the Museum.  If you would like your child to attend this trip please pay the £2 on school money, 
thereby giving your permission as well as payment, by Friday 10th November 2017 at the very latest. 
 
As always, any questions please ask. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Helen Ward 
Headteacher 
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